
 
 

  Love God, Love Learning, Love One Another 

- Enabling Everyone to Flourish 

Friday 14th July 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 

Y6 Retreat Day 

On Monday we held our first Y6 Retreat Day. This was an 

opportunity for children to reflect on the people they have 

become at primary school and the people they want to be 

in the future. We also thought about how they work well 

with others and what they are inspired by. Thanks to 

school staff, Rev Sandi and Gail, Tracey and Liam from St 

Oswald’s for coming and joining in. 

 

 

ParentPay 

You will have received a letter about changes to the 

booking system for wrap around care and clubs. The 

system will become live for autumn term bookings on 

Monday 17th July. All sessions will need to be booked 

through ParentPay in advance. We hope that this will 

streamline booking systems. Please speak to Mrs Sant or 

Mrs Henderson if you require any help. 

 

 

Games Mark Gold 

This week we were visited by an assessor 

for the Primary School Games Mark who reviewed the 

provision at Brereton and we are delighted to share that 

we have once again achieved Gold. 

Thank you to Mr McAulay, Mrs Warren, our Sports 

Ambassadors and the rest of the team! 

Sports Day 

Sports Day will take place on Monday 17th July at 9:15am.  

Parents must drop children as normal and then leave the 

school site until we have set up and gates open up at 

9:15am.  We will be using the back gate (by Preschool).  

This will be a whole school event and we anticipate 

finishing at 11am.   

 

Dojo Exchange 

Children enjoyed exchanging their final dojo points of the 

year on Wednesday. Morning tea was a particular 

highlight! 

 

Chester Cathedral 

Y6 attended a Leavers’ Service at Chester Cathedral on 

Wednesday morning along with other primary schools 

across the diocese. It was a moving service and the 

children with delighted to see Bishop Sam who visited 

Brereton last year. 
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Grease 

Y6 produced a wonderful performance of their Summer 

Show, Grease on Tuesday and Thursday. There were some 

stand out moments and we are incredibly proud of their 

courage and performance skills. Thank you to parents and 

grandparents for your support and lovely comments. We 

are so glad you enjoyed it. 

 

Just So Festival 

Congratulations  Mrs Taylor and Y6 who won the Great Big 

Schools Photo run by the Just So Festival.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Monday 17th July - Sports Day AM 

Monday 17th July - Leavers’ Service 2pm 

Monday 17th July - Visyon Workshop - Managing Anxiety. 

3-4:30pm  - All Welcome! 

Tuesday 18th July - Y6 and Reception trip 

Wednesday 19th July - Y6 Take Over Day 

Thursday 20th July - CDAT Graduation (singers and 

musicians to attend). 

Friday 21st July - Last day of term 

 

 

Returning Books 

Please could we ask that all school books are returned for 

the end of term. This will give us the opportunity to audit 

our stocks in time for September. 
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Retraction 

In our last newsletter, we shared that our PTA total had 

been achieved through match funding from Barclays Bank.  

We would like to retract that  statement as we are still 

awaiting the final outcome of the decision. 
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